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POOL OPENING DELAYED

Due to the large amount of rain we have had in 

April and May, the progress of the pool renovation 

project has been delayed.  Several days of dry warm 

weather were needed to move forward with the 

plastering of the pool, which is the final stage of the 

renovation before the pool is filled with water and 

then the water is conditioned for safe swimming.

The construction manager said the prep work was 

more time consuming than what was originally 

planned for because the condition of the pool and 

its support structure was in worse shape than 

anticipated.  However, the end result will be worth 

the wait and will serve us well for many, many years 

to come.

For now, the expected open date will be Saturday, 

June 3, but may open before that date.  There will 

be signs posted with more specifics on the 

clubhouse door and pool gate, or you can check the 

Landis Lakes website for current status at 

www.landislakes.com.

Patience during this unforseen delay is much 

appreciated and Aquatics Construction & Services 

apologizes for any inconvenience.

COMMUNITY YARD SALE

The annual community yard sale will be held on 

Saturday, June 24 from 8:00 am to Noon, rain 

or shine.  If you would like to participate, start 

checking your basement and closets for items 

you would like to sell.  Be sure to put a balloon 

or some other identification on your mailbox 

the morning of the sale.  Signs will be posted at 

strategic locations in the area.  The yard sale 

will be advertised in the Courier Journal that 

weekend and will also be publicized in Craig’s 

List.  Neighbors who often participate in the 

community yard sale ask if there is a guide they 

can use to price items.  There are two websites 

that you can check out if you are interested.  

Easily access these sites by using the following 

addresses that will auto-forward you to them...

      www.landislakes.com/yardsale1   

                              and

      www.landislakes.com/yardsale2

 Some of the items are Toaster - $7.00, saw - 

$5.00, lamps - $5 to $30, landline telephones - 

$5.00.



CONGRATULATIONS!

Congratulations to all of our neighborhood 

graduates – Class of 2017!    May your success give 

you the confidence to trust yourself and your 

decisions and the 

opportunity to become the 

person you want to be.

WITH SYMPATHY

MOWING SECONDARY AREAS
Our contract with Earth Care stipulates that most of 

the common area will be mowed every other week.  

If you notice that these areas are not 

maintained properly, please contact 

Andrea Orangias, Property Manager 

at 498-2410.

FILLIES TEA WAS A GREAT SUCCESS

The annual Fillies' Tea was held on

Tuesday, May 2 at the home of Cynthia Dykes.   

Many of the ladies enjoyed socializing with 

their neighbors as well as sporting their lovely 

Derby hats.  

WELCOME TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD

We would like to welcome to our neighborhood 

Raymond and Lakisha Wilson who live on Jackson 

Creek Court.  If you see them please be sure to 

introduce yourself and make them feel welcomed.

SAFETY AT THE LAKE

One of our priorities is the safety of all of our 

residents.  Foot signs have been placed around 

the lake in each direction.  Signs state Landis 

Lakes Community, Private Property, No 

Trespassing, No Swimming, No Diving, No Entry 

When Ice is Present.   Whenever children are at 

the lake, it is important that there is a 

responsible adult watching them. 

We would like to extend our 

condolences to the Flinchum family 

on the loss of their son, Ryan.

SPEEDING
The legal speed limit in Landis Lakes is 

20 MPH.  We realize that this may be 

slower than most people like to drive.  

However, since our streets are narrow 

and we have many school-age 

children in our community, it is very 

important that we pay close attention to our driving 

habits within the community.  Let's work together to 

keep Landis Lakes a safe place to live.

JUNE TRIVIA
June is the month with 

the longest daylight 

hours of the year in the 

Northern Hemisphere.  June is known for the large 

number of marriages that occur over the course of 

the month.  On June 1, 1792, the state of Kentucky 

became the 15th state of the United States.
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